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● Do you enjoy solving problems?

● Do you enjoy competition?

● Do you want to apply what you have 
learned in class to interesting 
problems?

If your answers are YES, you may be 
interested in representing the University of 
Lethbridge at the ACM Programming Contest.

Come out and see what this is all about.

Refreshments will be served.

For more information, contact:

    Howard Cheng <howard.cheng@uleth.ca>
  http://www.cs.uleth.ca/~cheng/icpc.html


